The authors did a wonderful and diligent job of addressing my comments. There is one more thing to address. I wrote:

4: I think the authors are mainly talking about what is known as "selection bias" (in medicine) and "corridor bias" (in casual inference). Do the authors want to mention these words so this work will be more relevant to a broader audience?

They replied: 

We would be happy to add these terms, as we would like our paper to be relevant to a broad audience and understand that differences in disciplinary language may impede this. Unfortunately, we are not clear which specific part of the paper this is referring to or how to address it. We leave this to the recommender to provide guidance as to if and how we can address this comment.

I think they could add a sentence about ‘selection bias’ and ‘corridor bias’ at the end of the first section or just before the section “Measurement and Replication Research”. These ideas are similar to a convenience sample not being equivalent to a true population. 

All the best for the research

Singed

Shinichi Nakagawa
